
Please vote "no" on this bill.  This would endanger police officers and their families.
We already can take the officer's police badge number to voice a complaint or express thanks.
PLEASE do not endanger our policemen in this way.  Policemen are people with the 
right of a private life outside of their job and their private information should not
be available to those who have an interest in hurting them.


